
From: Social Security Administration, Office of External Affairs <oea.net.post@ssa.gov>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 2/9/2015 2:12:03 PM
Subject: Social Security Launches New Anti-Fraud Website

Dear Colleague:

Recently, Social Security launched an informative new web page that highlights the agency's many efforts in fighting fraud
and protecting every worker's investment in the Social Security program. The web address is www.socialsecurity.
gov/antifraudfacts.

Visitors to this site will get a behind-the-scenes glimpse into the hard work we do every day to fight fraud, waste, and abuse
in our programs. The website includes information on the tools we use to fight fraud, spotlights some of our highly successful 
anti-fraud efforts, and provides materials you can use to help us spread the word that Social Security has zero tolerance for 
fraud.

I invite you to visit the website and use the materials to help us inform the public that Social Security takes fraud seriously
and is very effective in limiting the instances of fraud.

We hope you will join us in disseminating the facts about our anti-fraud efforts as we work together to prevent the use of
inaccurate information about fraud to advocate cutbacks in the disability program.

Please feel free to contact us at oea.net.post@ssa.gov comments—or to discuss further ways that your organization can
collaborate with Social Security to raise awareness about our efforts.

As always, thank you for your continued support and partnership!

Sincerely,

Maria Artista-Cuchna
Acting Associate Commissioner 

for External Affairs
Stay Connected with Social Security:

Join the Millions! Create a my Social Security account at www.socialsecurity.gov/myaccount. 

Need health coverage or know someone that does, visit www.healthcare.gov.

If you would rather not receive future communications from Social Security Administration, let us know by clicking here. 
Social Security Administration, 3409 Annex 6401 Security Boulevard, Baltimore, MD 21235 United States
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